If you do not have a computer device available at your

home for your student, you can check one out during our

district’s school closure. This opportunity is for SMUSD
families only. Student ID numbers required.

Checkout will occur at the following sites beginning
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 to Friday, March 20, 2020
between the hours of 8am -Tpm:

Cox Communications &
Spectrum have opened

their WiFi Hotspots
throughout San Marcos
for community use
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